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Gwen Stevens 
 

Peterborough, ON   
 

 
January 27, 2020 

Senior Tribunal Officer 
Secretariat, Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B  
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9  
 
Sent by email to: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam:  
 
RE: BWXT Licence Renewal (Hearing Ref. 2020 - H - 01)  

Uranium pellets should not be manufactured in Peterborough.  

I think that having a nuclear factory is dangerous environmentally for everyone in the large 
surrounding area – not just within a 2 km radius.  

Even without an accident, having a nuclear facility in a residential neighbourhood is dangerous. 
Take the plant out of Peterborough.  

It is irresponsible to bring this new kind of production into a populated area. Nobody wants this 
in our community. No one wants their kids to be exposed to uranium powder. There are two 
schools right up the street. Our kids should not be breathing in uranium powder. No one 
should. 

This makes me feel sick. It doesn’t just make me feel sick when I think of nuclear power, but 
nuclear itself will make us sick. 

I feel powerless as a citizen that I don’t have a say. When I say no, I need to be heard. This is my 
way to say no. 

Take the manufacturing of uranium pellets somewhere else. We don’t want it in Peterborough. 
No pellets in Peterborough.  

Yours truly, 

 

Gwen Stevens 

 


